
For more information on breastfeeding, visit  www.tularehhsa.org and www.californiabreastfeeding.org. 

For more information, contact Linda Sward 

at 559-591-5826 or lsward@tularehhsa.org. 

Be a part of a statewide walk  
to highlight the need for more  

California hospitals to implement the  
Baby-Friendly Ten Steps and  

Declare August in California as 
Breastfeeding Promotion Month. 

Join us August 4, 2010 
9 a.m. - 11 a.m. 

At Riverway Sports Park  
3611 N. Dinuba Blvd. 

Visalia, CA 93277 
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